
                              CITY OF MECHANICVILLE 
                                    NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING                                                                                  

         The Mechanicville City Council will be conducting a Public Hearing 

on Wednesday June 14, 2023 at 6:00PM at the Mechanicville Senior 

Center 178 North Main St. Mechanicville. 

         The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public input into a 
proposed change to the City Code regarding Sections 183-5 (A), 183-11 
and 183-12.  The codes relate to parking restrictions for specific City 
streets.     
 
           The Mechanicville Senior Center is accessible to persons with 
disabilities.  If special accommodations are needed for persons with 
disabilities, those with hearing impairment or those in need of 
translation from English, those individuals should contact Mark Seber at 
518-664-9884 ext. 315 at least one week in advance of the hearing date 
to allow for necessary arrangements.  Written comments may be 
submitted to Mark Seber, Commissioner of Accounts, 36 North Main St. 
Mechanicville, NY 12118 until June 7, 2023. 
 
                                                                                       Mark Seber   
                                                                         Commissioner of Accounts 
                             City of Mechanicville 


